
Attention all military personnel who participated in the recovery of a B-52 and KC-135 on January 17, 1966 near Palomares, Spain

Written by 

  

A number of the USAF military police personnel that were deployed in support of this recovery
have developed medical conditions they feel are directly related to the recovery operation and
are preparing to file VA medical claims. If you or anyone that you know participated in this
recovery and is ill please send an email to the to the address below for further instructions on
filing a claim or call 321-276-0409.  

  

morontiger@gmail.com
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